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WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

"WELCOME TO... THE END OF YEAR AWARDS CEREMONY" 

were the words that first billowed from Mr Hunter's mouth 

during an admittedly corny powerpoint presentation, 

created and showcased by he and the fabulous Miss 

Edwards. You see, Friday 19th marked the final day of this 

academic year before the big one: Summer! So, as I hope 

you might expect, Meadowcroft sought to deliver one heck 

of a hoorah (yes, hoorah) before the holidays! 

 

 

 

Now, the awards themselves were obviously the highlight 

for the likes of staff and certainly parents, but for the 

pupils... it had to be the burger van and ice-cream truck we 

had on offer; mind you, based on Mr Clarke's face with a 

cheese burger nestled in one palm and a dripping sherbert 

ice-cream in the other, the day had peaked early. However, 

as delicious as burgers and ice-cream are in summer 

time... our ceremony was one to remember. Not only was it 

the biggest turn out of parents we've ever had, but unlike 

last year, in which our former headteacher had to stall the 

crowd for 10 mins due to 'technical difficulties' (nice going 

Mr Hunter), the presentation went off without a hitch; to 

top it off, Mr Hunter and Miss Edwards even went as far as 

to provide mugshots of themselves with bunny ears as the 

powerpoint drew to a close, with the looney toons outro 

theme blaring in the background (at least they found it 

funny). 
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